
From: Kathleen Doyle <Kathleen.Doyle@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2023 12:20:46 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: FW: 1100 

  
HI Steve! 
I hope you’re doing well!  This is our annual email to let you know we’ve received 3 fruit baskets from 
Local 1001.  We have set out the baskets in DHR for all to enjoy. Let us know if you need anything else. 
  
Happy Holidays! 
  
Thanks, 
Katie 
  

Katie (Doyle) Deane 
Acting Commissioner 
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